Week Beginning: Lt December 2023

Our Topic is
We're going on an adventure!

Next week, we will be learning about.....

We will be focusing on our EYFS and KS1 Christmas production this week. We will continue to learn the story
of The Three Little Pigs. We will look for facts about pigs and discuss whether it is fair that people think wolves
are ‘bad’. In music we will continue to practice the songs from Hey Ewe and learn a dance which we will

perform.

Phonics: We will be reviewing all the phonemes we have learnt so far this year, with a focus on digraphs.
We will use the formation phrases to support us with our letter formation. We are trying to start and finish
each letter in the correct place and even put some letters on the line.

Maths: The children will explore positional language. This refers to the place where something or someone
is, often in relation to other things, such as over, under, beside or beneath. Teaching children about
positional words will build their ability to follow and give directions and use lanquage accurately.

How you could help your child at home:
Enjoy listening to your child reading their phonics book with you at home and read for pleasure
with them as much as possible.

Continue to read and practise phonics sounds with your child.

Create a poster for our Christmas Production ‘Hey Ewe’.

Reminders:
e  Costumes: Please make sure that all costumes for the Christmas production are brought into school
in a named bag by Wednesday 6™ December at the latest.

e  Extra PE: Greenland will have an extra PE lesson on Friday 8" December. Please make sure that

your child comes into school wearing their PE kit on that day.
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